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Our lovely Reeves shell had been in its standard green primer for just over two 
years. We took the decision to finally get her painted. That was an easy decision to 
make. The hard one was who to paint her.  
We had dabbled with the idea of DIY; but agreed that a 70 foot shell is not the best 
way to practise. 
Chris and Mark are very approachable guys who have a real interest and 
enthusiasm for their work. We were shown around the dock at Stretton and saw 
some of their finished paintwork and work in progress. We arranged a visit for them 
to look at our boat and to give us a comprehensive quote. Once a price was agreed, 
and colours discussed, a date was given for the painting to start…..  
We had decided not to visit the dock once the painting was underway but did follow 
progress on their website, which was extremely useful and reassuring.  
They were more than willing to discuss issues over the phone (which were always 
solved politely and efficiently).  
Our opinion of Oxon is that they are a very knowledgeable, professional and 
approachable company, who take pride in their work. 
When we arrived to collect the boat she looked beautiful. The shine, the colours, the 
sign writing (carried out by Sheila and recommended by Chris), coachwork, 
everything was ‘Wow’! 
Like new parents we gingerly chugged away from the dock assisted by Chris (helpful 
to the end).  
 
If you are reading this testimonial it might be because you are considering Oxon for 
the job and I hope this will help you to make your decision. 


